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Mansfield Town Football Visit 

Friday 21st April 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 have recently been asked by First Art, to be involved in a revamp of Mansfield Train 
Station and we have been invited to create a piece of art to be displayed in the train station. 
Mansfield Town FC have links and are working with First Art and have kindly invited us to 
have a tour of the Mansfield Town Football ground and deliver some workshops for our year 
5 children. 
 
These visits will take place on: 
 
Thursday 27th April 2023 – 5CC 
Thursday 19th May 2023 – 5JS 
Thursday 25th May 2023 – 5EB 
 
We will be leaving school at 9 am and will be back in time for the end of the school day. 
They will need to bring a packed lunch (Free School Meal children will be provided with one 
but will need to bring a drink). There isn’t anything to spend money on so please do not 
give your child any money for this trip and there is no cost for this trip.  
 
As we are doing workshops that may involve some aspects of ‘active’ learning, therefore can 
we are ask that all children come in their school PE kits on the day of the trip, with 
appropriate coats and footwear for the walk to the ground. 
 
We would be very grateful for any parent volunteers to support us, please speak to your 
child’s class teacher if you are able to help. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
The Year 5 team – Mrs Skeavington, Mrs Byrne, Miss Cornell  
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